














President’s Report 2014-15

Our partnership with World Relief Australia is still vital to our organisation. We shall 
continue working with WRA to manage all the funds sent to Congo, to write projects 
and grant applications. Our vision is to reinforce our partnerships with different 
organisation such as UQ, USQ, MDA, Griffith University, TELLS/Michael coffee 
machine for Fundraising ventures, and to continue fundraising for our current project 
capacity building. 
The challenges which we are working on through 2015-16 are to extend financial 
assistance and capacity building here in Australia and in Congo.
Once more huge thanks to those who have been with behind the scene this year 2015. 
I strongly believe that next year 2016, it will be a year of exponential development of 
our organisation “AusCongo Network” with the financial and human resources 
because I know that success attracts success. May God richly bless all of you who 
helped us directly or indirectly.


